
BICENTENNIAL NORTH CHROME BOOK DISTRIBUTION 

April 7th and April 8th  

Dear Bici North Families, 

Next week we will distribute one Chrome Book per family.  Due to the large number of devices 

we have to distribute at North, distribution will take place on both April 7th and April 8th.  In 

order for us to distribute the devices in the most efficient manner, we have established some 

guidelines.  Please take a minute to read the guidelines below so that you are prepared for your 

scheduled pick up time.  It is critical that you come at your assigned time.  If you come at 

another time, we will not have your paperwork and will not be able to check out a device to 

you. 

If you have any questions, please call our office on Monday, 623-237-4009. 

Thank you, 

Tamie Nicol, Principal 

Guidelines: 

1. Pick up will be curbside drive-up in the parking lot on the west side of the campus, enter 

through the south gate and follow the signs. 

2. Every family will receive 1 chrome book.   

3. Chrome books will be checked out to the OLDEST GESD student in the family.  

4. Families must follow assigned pick up times.  Pick up times are based on the OLDEST 

student’s HOMEROOM teacher. 

5. Parent/Guardian will be required to show their ID or the ID of their OLDEST GESD 

student. 

6. Parent/Guardian signature is required. 

      
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 8TH 

HOMEROOM TIME 

Andreozzi 7:00AM 

Cherrick 8:00AM 

Lenell 9:00AM 

Scott 10:00AM 

Ilquimiche 11:00AM 

Leon 12:00PM 

Ruiz 1:00PM 

Smythe 2:00PM 

Obst, Quick,  
Sanchez, Wade 

3:00PM 

TUESDAY, APRIL 7TH  

HOMEROOM TIME 

Amaral 7:00AM 

Dubovoy 8:00AM 

Mazza 9:00AM 

Mulholland 10:00AM 

Peck 11:00AM 

Balder 12:00PM 

Macklin 1:00PM 

McLaughlin 2:00PM 

Quintana 3:00PM 


